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Welcome to the April 2011 edition of the California Public 
Utilities Commission's (CPUC) eNewsletter, where you'll 
find information on our newest Commissioner, potential 
changes to the 408 are code, and more!

Commissioner Florio Continues Listening Tour

CPUC Commissioner Mike Florio has continued his "California 
Listening Tour" in order to hear directly from consumers about 
how regulatory policies impact their lives.

CPUC Welcomes New Commissioner Mark Ferron

The CPUC welcomed Mark Ferron as its newest Commissioner 
following his appointment by Governor Jerry Brown.

CPUC Considering Changes for 408 Area Code

The CPUC in March held five Public Participation Meetings to 
obtain input from the public into whether the 408 area code
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should be geographically split, or whether an all services overlay 
should be added to the region.

for more assistance.Visit our
Consumers with utility complaints can call our Consumer Affairs 
Branch at 1-800-649-7570.
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